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Dr Xavier is invited speaker at 
RAMCE – Regenerative Aesthetic 
Medicine Conference & Exhibition 
2023 in London. 
 

 

Dr Xavier was part of a distinguished line-up 
of speakers at this year’s Regenerative 
Aesthetic Medicine Conference and 
Exhibition (RAMCE) in London at the NOBU 
Hotel Conference Centre. 
 
RAMCE is a ground-breaking event that 
brings together leading experts, innovators, 
and injecting professionals in the field of 
regenerative aesthetics.  
 
The conference gives a platform for this 
growing area of Regenerative Medicine and 
is hosted by DermaFocus, a leading 
manufacturer of polynucleotides for skin and 
hair regeneration. 
 
Dr Xavier was speaking at the conference 
about combatting hair loss with 
polynucleotides as well as joining the 
panel to talk about the future of 
regenerative medicine. 
 
As the demand for regenerative procedures 
continues to grow, RAMCE offers a unique 
opportunity for practitioners to delve into the 
latest breakthroughs and techniques that are 
shaping the future of aesthetic medicine.  
 
Dr Xavier says: “Polynucleotides are a very 
important advancement in the treatment of 
skin ageing and hair loss. With a trusted 
safety profile, coupled with great results their 
future is very exciting!” 
 
For more information, please call us on 
02380637638 for a free information pack. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


